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Swain House Primary School are able to offer storage for bikes
and scooters.

To use the storage safely the following policy will need to be followed.

All children may use the storage if following our policy appropriately.

• Electric bikes and Scooters are NOT permitted on the school grounds

• Pupils’ safety whilst cycling or scooting to and from school is the responsibility of 
   parents and carers

• A cycle helmet which meets current safety regulations must be worn by children 
   riding bikes and scooters to and from school
 
• Children will be encouraged to wear fluorescent or bright coats or waistcoats

• Bikes and scooters must not be ridden on the school premises. Children    
   must dismount and push their bikes and scooters to and from the shelters to the 
   school boundary gates

• School staff will ask children to dismount their bikes and scooters if they are using 
   them in the car park or on the school grounds before and after school

• If children ride their bikes and scooters in the car park or on the playground, after 
   reminders from staff they will receive a temporary ban 

• Parents should provide a locking mechanism which children can use to secure their 
   bikes and scooters. It is the child’s responsibility to keep any key safe

• Please make sure bikes and scooters are taken home daily as school has no liability 
   for bikes or scooters stolen or damaged whilst on school property

• School staff will intervene if they observe children not behaving sensibly on the     
   roads or pavements outside the school 
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